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Award Announcement 
Issued September 22nd, 2025  

 
This award announcement formally indicates the successful bidder for Golden 
State Natural Resource’s Grizzly Flat Cull Deck Removal Project. This notification 
does not constitute a contract award.  
 
The bid period concluded on August 29th, 2025, at 5:00pm Pacific Time and the 
evaluation period began on September 1st, 2025. GSNR, in collaboration with the 
U.S. Forest Service, conducted the evaluation period beginning September 1, 2025, 
including a joint evaluation meeting on September 10, 2025, to review all timely 
and compliant bids. 
 
Upon review and evaluation of all bids, GSNR has determined the apparent 
successful bidder is Tuolumne Biomass, LLC, who will perform the work specified 
in RFB No. 2025-01-GSNR-GF at a unit rate of $40 per green ton, for an estimated 
total contract sum of $870,920.   
 
GSNR is appreciative of all bids received to perform this important work that will 
promote healthy forests and reduce fire hazards.  
 
 


